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June 28

MEMORANDUM

FOR The Regional Executive Director 
DENR MIMAROPA 
1515 L&S Bldg., Roxas Blvd. 
Ermita, Manila

FROM The Provincial Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT HYBRID FORUM ENTITLED “READY COTS EXTRACTION” 
IN LINE WITH THE CELEBRATION OF THE MONTH OF THE 
OCEAN CY 2022

Forwarded is the memorandum dated June 6, 2022 of CENRO Taytay along with the 
report on the attended hybrid forum entitled “Ready COTs Extraction” on May 3, 2022 via 
Zoom in line with the celebration of the Month of the Ocean. The forum was spearheaded by 
the DENR - Biodiversity Management Bureau.

Per the report, the program was comprised of five (5) presentations; Overview and status 
of the Philippines’ Coastal and Marine Ecosystems; Biology and Ecology of Crown-of-Thoms 
Starfish (COTs), including proper handling of COTs and long-term monitoring of COTs; The 
Case of Apo Reef Natural Park (ARNP); Management Interventions of Sarangani Bay 
Protected Seascape—^Protected Area Management Office (PAMO): and Local communities’ 
perspective in addressing the proliferation of COTs, followed by an open forum to address the 
issues and concerns of the COTs.

Attached are photo documentation, invitation, and program.

For information and record.
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